
Town of New Hartford 

Board of Assessment Appeals 
 

 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 

 

The New Hartford Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 16, 2017, to hear appeals 

from motor vehicle owners. 

 

Robert A. Jerram, John Casey, Laura White were present. The meeting was called to order at 9:05 

am. 

 

No motor vehicle owners appeared before the board. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 11:00 am and unanimously approved. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 

Robert A. Jerram, Chairman 

Board of Assessment Appeals 


